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Our Staff 
Library Director—Cindy Nesbitt 
Acquisitions Librarian / Interlibrary Loan—Brianna Wise  
Pulaski Circulation Desk Manager—Barbara Pankey 
Lynnville Branch Manager—Barbara Clayton 
Elkton Branch Manager—Margie Brooks 

Library Aide / Circulation—Beth Armstrong 
Library Aide / Circulation / Webmaster—Elizabeth Roller 
Senior Library Aide / Memorials—Brownie Brown 
Library Aide—Kayla Reichardt 
Library Volunteer / Imagination Library—Ki Chiles 

Renovation Progress Report and Capital  

Campaign Update: Growing Forward  

Together: Investing in Our Community’s Future 
The renovation is in 

full force. If you 
have driven by, I’m 

sure you have  
noticed the amazing 

new hip roof and 
the fresh new color 

on the outside. The  
inside is coming 

along as well.  

There are numerous  
workers on the  

inside – the activity 
level is really something to see! It is a 

very busy place. 
 

We are very excited and anxious for the 
renovation’s completion and to move 

back across the street. In fact, we can’t 

wait! We suspect you are excited as 
well. We are planning two events to 

celebrate our grand reopening. On  
September 28th we will have a special 

event for everyone who has made a 
contribution to the campaign. On  

September 29th we will have a special 
reopening event for the general public. 

More information about both events will 

be coming soon.   
 

When finished, your library will have an 
incredible new look, easier accessibility, 

improved space for computer users,  
improved lighting, a new layout for our 

shelving, an exciting new children’s 
area, and an updated meeting room for  

community use. It will be a fabulous  

update for the library and the Historical 
Society of which we will all be very 

proud. 

Since the renovation began, the library has 

been housed in its temporary  
location across the street at 117 South  

Second Street.  Although our space has 
been very limited, we have done the best 

we could to continue serving the  
community. Even with the space  

limitations, we have been receiving new 
titles weekly. Please come by and check 

out our new books, DVDs, audio books, 

and Nooks.  We still have Wi-Fi, four public  
access computers and two laptops  

available to use plus the AWE Early  
Literacy Computer for children. We can 

make copies and send faxes. 

 
Our Lynnville branch is open on Fridays  

during the renovation and the Elkton 
branch has many more books on its 

shelves to choose from. And if there is a 
book that you would like but we don’t have 

it because of our limited space, we can 
usually get it from another library thru our 

inter-library loan system. Please ask if we 

don’t have something you need. 
 

Capital Campaign Update 
 
As of July, we have received over $550,000 in 

gifts and pledges. We are enormously grateful 
to everyone who has made  donations and 

pledges. If you made a three-year pledge last 
year, please send your second year pledge 

directly to the library at 122 South Second 
Street, Pulaski, TN  38478.  

 

If you have not made a gift or pledge, there is 
plenty of time for you to do so. While we have 

exceeded our original goal of $500,000, we 
did not anticipate some of the issues we have 

encountered. Unexpected issues with an older 
building have contributed to the cost rising 

above original estimates. However, all of these 
changes will result in numerous improvements 

that will serve the community well into the 
future.  
 

We encourage you to join your friends and 
neighbors and make your gift or pledge! Gifts 

and pledges may be made from our secure 
web site by clicking on “Gifts” in the  

navigation bar. You may also come by our 
temporary home and pick up a pledge card, or 

we will be glad to mail one to you. Support 

your library by supporting this important  
campaign!   

 
Thank you! 

 
Capital Campaign Committee:  
Brenda Speer, Chair 
 
Members:  
Preston Murrey, Cindy Nesbitt, Claudia Oakes, 
and Karen Spivey 

Tentative Reopening 
 

Special event for campaign 
contributors  

September 28th  
 

Open to the general public 
September 29th 
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The library will be closed on Monday, September 1, 2014 in observance of Labor Day. 

**Holiday Closing Date** 

Murder, mayhem, politics with Big Jim, a fork with a bent tine, completely 

unusable, horse racing, a walk in paradise with a gentle rain falling. What 

could these possibly have in common? You would have to visit the Giles 

County Writing Group to find out. 

The group formed several years ago after a well-known writer came to a 

library sponsored event and spoke to a well attended meeting about writing, 

e.g. how to publish, or how to write to different audiences. A small group 

of those attending started the local Giles County Writing Group. Typically, the group now has 

10-12 regular members, complemented by visitors from other countries such as England, pub-

lished writers, friends of the group, etc. A typical meeting includes readings, positive  

critiques, remembrances and sharing of experiences. Several of the members are published 

authors, radio guests, a playwright and volunteer readers at a local care facility. The meetings 

usually last one to two hours with much laughter, some tears, and always a feeling of  

accomplishment and involvement in a group that shares a love of writing. Young, old, female, 

male – everyone is welcome. The Giles County Writing Group meets on the first Monday of every month at 

10:00am, upstairs in the First National Bank – a temporary location until the library’s reconstruction is completed. 

After that completion, the group will meet on the same first Monday of every month at 10:15am in the library. 

 

Have you seen the recent movie, The Fault in Our Stars and wondered how it 
compared to the book? Or perhaps you’ve seen the movie, and didn’t know that it 

was based on a book. 
 

We have two copies of the Young Adult novel available at our Main Branch, as 
well as two copies on our Student Nooks (all of which are available for check out).  
 

Stop by and get your copy today to see what the buzz is all about!  

Coming Up for the Computer Whiz 
It’s  Legos. It’s robots. It’s Mindstorms to design on the 
computer. 
 
Team event  to create Ev3rstorm  Track3r Gripp3r R3ptar 
Spik3r with  mighty motor controls. Laptops invited. 
 
Watch Facebook and our Web site for details. 

Celebrate Halloween with punkin’ chunkin’.  
And more.  

Keep on the look out. We’ll post more details as we have them! 
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First Place went to Hallie, 

who belongs to Cari Garner.  

Tied for Second Place was Eskimo, who belongs to Cari Garner,  

and Tootz, who belongs to Vicky Bond. 

Winners from our “We Geek Our Pets” Contest! 

Friday, October 17th at 2:00 pm, join us for a  
“Geek Your Library” tea, where we explain the 

“Geek” process, and showcase our many services!   
 Don’t miss out on this event! 

 
The library quarterly teas are free and open to the public. If you are bringing a party of more than 

3 people, please reserve a table by calling the library at (931) 363-2720. 

Library Tea Event 

Friday, October 17th 

2:00 pm 

Look for upcoming events about The Big Read 
and True Grit by Charles Portis in late Fall 2014. 
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Myra Abernathy 
Jerry & Nancy Bass 

 
Floy M. Barnes 

Giles County Retired Teachers Association 
 

Carol Bethel 
Jerry & Nancy Bass 
Margaret Y. Price 
 

Frances T. Birdsong 
Giles County Retired Teachers Association 

 
Helen M. Currin 

Giles County Retired Teachers Association 
 

William Maxwell Ealy 
Jerald L. & Nancy W. Bass 
 

Jon Mark Edmundson 
Jerry & Nancy Bass 
Brownie & Hutton Brown 
Kacey Cardin 
Sue Cardin 
Dot Cheatham 
Jean F. Francis 
Larry & Beth Garner 
W.P. Murrey, Jr. 
Joe & Nancy Randolph 

 
James Forsyth 

Gerald & Sheila Martin 
 

Ann Hays 
Brindley Construction 
Susan B. Wise 

 
James Hosay Sr. 

Jerald L. & Nancy W. Bass 
Terry & Elaine Hickman 
Solon & Liz Holt 
Betty Murray 
Kathleen & Corky Wakefield 
 

Mary Frances Hosay 
Betty Murray 

 
Thomas Earl Lamar 

Jerry & Nancy Bass 
Gwinn & L.F. Carpenter 
 

Hughie Marks 
Donald & Carol Dunnavant 
 

Marguerite Massey 
Bettye C. Abernathy 
Mr. & Mrs. John M. Abernathy III 
Michael & Bettye Abernathy Bagot 
Jerry & Nancy Bass 
Neal & Donna Bass 
W.V. & Barbara Bass 
Miriam Bliss & Dwayne Barrett 
Brownie & Hutton Brown 

Del & Linda Carraher 
Roger & Jean Chisholm 
Pookie & Evan Davis 
Davis siblings—Wade, Marion, Melinda, Mike &  
            Beaver 
Joe & Stephanie Fowlkes 
GCHS Class of 1955 
Bruce & Connie Harris 
Rebecca Hart 
Rand & Carolyn Hayes, Lyman, Christie and Taylor  
 Brown, & Randy and Jill Hayes and Family 
Terry & Elaine Hickman 
Solon & Liz Holt 
Ken & Faye Webb 
Mr. & Mrs. Ted Lipman 
Gerald & Sheila Martin 
K.T. & Ann Matthews 
Mr. & Mrs. Stanley Newton 
Claudia Oakes 
Margaret Y. Price 
Mike & Jane Lee Robertson 
Lucy & Rich Smith 
Stan & Alice Trimble 
Sharon Wagner 
Susan B. Wise 

 
Jim McCaslin 

Judge J. Lee Bailey 
Brindley Construction 
Judge John Damron 
Judge Patricia McGuire 
Don Massey 
W.P. Murrey, Jr. 
Judge James Ross 
Judge Bobby Sands 
 

Elizabeth S. McCoy 
Jerry & Nancy Bass 
 

Steve McGill 
Betty Murray 
 

Joy McMasters 
Jerry & Nancy Bass 
Brownie & Hutton Brown 
Dot Cheatham 
Pookie & Evan Davis 
Giles County Retired Teachers Association 
Ken & Faye Web 
Mary F. Lynch 
Susan B. Wise 
 

Iva Jean Edde Minatra 
GCHS Class of 1955 
Kathleen & Corky Wakefield 
 

William W. & Ada Mittlestead 
Jerald L. & Nancy W. Bass 
Connie & Phil Carpenter & Family 
 

Modene T. Payne 
Jerry & Nancy Bass 
Brownie & Hutton Brown 

Donald & Carol Dunnavant 
Joe & Stephanie Fowlkes 
Bruce & Connie Harris 
Terry & Elaine Hickman 
Solon & Liz Holt 
Ken & Faye Webb 
Gerald & Sheila Martin 

 
Elizabeth Craig Proctor 

Margaret Y. Price 
 

Jack L. Redding 
Giles County Retired Teachers Association 
 

Jane Richardson 
Betty Murray 

 
Carrie M. Smithson 

Giles County Retired Teachers Association 
 

Jim Sparks 
Elizabeth A. Holley 
 

Mary Elise Tate 
Jerry & Nancy Bass 
 

Annette S. Tillman 
Jerry & Nancy Bass 
Giles County Retired Teachers Association 
 

Linda Lou Harper Wilburn 
Aaron & Elfrida London 
 

Kenneth D. & Theresa Williamson 
Jerald L. & Nancy W. Bass 

 Betty Daniel (Mother’s Day) 

Elizabeth & Fagan Sneed 

 

Gladys Jacobs (Birthday) 

Elizabeth & Fagan Sneed 

 

Gladys Jacobs (Mother’s Day) 

Elizabeth & Fagan Sneed 

 

John Kiser (Birthday) 

Stan & Alice Trimble 

Giles County Public Library thanks you for 

all the many memorials we have received 

this past year. We also thank you for  

suggesting the library for memorials in the 

death of a loved one. 

 

You can designate your money to be used for 

books, DVDs, audio books, magazines,  

programs or general library funds.   

Memorials are a great way to honor 

someone’s memory and help the library  

at the same time. 
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Facebook page:   

www.facebook.com/

gilescountypubliclibrary 

       Website: 

www.gilescountylibrary.org 

Tech Info 

 

Sponsored by First National Bank 

Thanks to Our Summer Reading 

 Program Sponsors 
 

First National Bank 
Coca Cola Bottling Works 

Daylight Donuts 

Earlyworks Children's Museum 

Easy Pay 

Franks Vending 

Giles County Ambulance Service 

Giles County Extension Service 

Hardee's Restaurant 
The Home Depot 
Ivy Crest Assisted Living 

Leg Up Therapeutic Center 
Magotteaux Pulaski Inc. 
Martin Methodist College 

McDonald's 

Nashville Zoo 

Pulaski TV Today, PES Channel 3 

Pulaski Performing Arts Center 
Pulaski Publishing 

Pulaski Recreation Center 
Reeves Drug Store 

The Rusty Spur Diner 
Sonic Drive In 

Southern Tennessee Regional Health System 

Sun Drop Bottling Co, Inc. 
TWRA 

Von Braun Astronomical Society 

Walgreens Drug Store 

Walmart SuperCenter 238 

WKSR 

 

And special thanks to these individuals for their time 
and effort: 

 

Bill Alexander 
Nina Brewer 
Gary McCree 

Georgia Ude 

John White 

Josh Wise 

This was a summer for exciting science, and 
the Summer Reading Program had lots of it. 
  
Kids made levers and siphons at The Home 
Depot; they painted with pendulums; they  
sampled smoothies and learned to keep food 
refrigerated; they groomed and walked horses; 
they made bird feeders with the residents of Ivy 
Crest; they explored Pleasant Run Creek with 
TWRA; they made wind socks and bubbles; 
they even designed parachutes and brought 
their Teddy bears safely to earth from 55 feet in 
the sky. 
  
At the Boys and Girls Club they did CPR; they 
rocked to tap and hip hop and a good workout 
with Sandy Mavrotheris; they explored the  
ambulance; they did experiments with Georgia 
Ude; and they watched (on a Magotteaux vid-
eo) how a foundry recycles your old car. 
  
There was a trebuchet fling with Josh Wise of 
the Rebel Hawks; car care with Michael  
Patterson at WalMart; demolishing stuff with 
John Davis at Easy Pay; 3D printing and laser 
engraving with teacher, Gary McCree; and  
fingerprinting and the crime scene with John 
White, author of Murder, Murder. Wow! There’s 
science  everywhere. 
  
We opened with a blast from Professor Grey 
Beard and closed with a pool party. It was a 
very good year. 
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The Chairman’s Circle $50,000+ 
  

City of Pulaski 
First National Bank 
Giles County 
  

Hemingway $25,000—$49,999 
  

Brindley Construction, LLC  
Mr. & Mrs. James W. Perkins  
Laura L. Pollock & Joe Lester 
  

Faulkner $10,000—$24,999 
  

Bill & Lisa Blair 
Cardin Distributing Company 
Mary Lynch 
Mr. & Mrs. W. Preston Murrey, III 
Margaret Ann Robinson 
Brenda & Dan Speer 
  

Kipling $5,000—$9,999 
  

Giles County Historical Society 
Tommy Harrison, State Farm Insurance 
Thomas S. Hoover, Sr. 
Dr. & Mrs. Albert Hughes 
Mr. & Mrs. Hershel Lake 
Dr. & Mrs. Harwell Murrey 
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Norrie 
David Rackley 
Dr. Walter M. Robinson, III 
  

Steinbeck $1,000—$4,999 
   

Alsup & Associates Insurance, Inc. 

Anonymous 
Bank of Frankewing 
Jerry & Nancy Bass 
Sally Bergquist 
Judy Paulk Boyd 
Sue Cardin 
Lynn Caruthers 
Representative Barry Doss 
Greg & Phyllis Dugger 
Equitable Trust  
Dr. & Mrs. Armando Foronda 
Dr. & Mrs. Charles Douglas Haney 
Karen Hutton 
Joyce Family Foundation 
John W. Kiser 
Mr. & Mrs. Louis Liggett 
Mid-South Concrete 
Robert & Elizabeth Massey 
Murrey Chevrolet, Buick, GMC 

Milton & Cindy Nesbitt 
Claudia Oakes 
Phyllis & Bob Owens 
Richland, LLC 
Cynthia & Francis Ripp 
Bill & Beth Rutherford 
Jane & Butch Schartau 
Dr. & Mrs. Stanley W. Trimble 
Paul & Joyce Walker 
Joyce & Stephen Wood 
  

Morrison $100—$999 
   

Elizabeth R. Abernathy 
Joan & W.T. Abernathy III 
Nita P. Allen 
AMF Financial Group 
Bert-Co Industries, Inc. 
Dr. & Mrs. Charles Burger 
Kasey Cardin 
Fred Cassetty 
Dot Cheatham  
Evelyn Colvin 
Dr. & Mrs. Thomas Merlin Cooper 
Mr. & Mrs. J.W. Cox, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. M.A. Cox, Jr. 
Lydia & Larry Cozart 
Evan & Pookie Davis 
Fran & Michael Douthit 
Donald & Carol Dunnavant 
Mr. & Mrs. Tol G. Eslick 
First Farmers and Merchants 
Joe & Stephanie Fowlkes 
Hardin & Fordie Franklin 
Mary Funk 
Kevin & Sarah Garner 
Jimmy Greene & Pat 
Jim & Melissa Greene 
Denise & Andy Grisham 
Rob Harwell 
Rand & Carolyn Hayes 
Logan Hendrick 
Terry & Elaine Hickman 
Solon & Liz Holt 
Rusty & Sandra Horne 
Ms. Gladys Hardy Jacobs 
Mr. & Mrs. Doran Johnson, Doran & Amanda  
 Johnson Advised Fund of the Community  
 Foundation of Middle Tennessee 
Mary W. Long Johnson 
Ray & Elaine Jordan 
Karen Kressenberg & Judith Kirk 
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Lambert 
Mr. & Mrs. Ted Lipman  
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Gerald & Sheila Martin 
Rudy & Betty Mayer 
Mike & Patricia Meek 
Pat & Jerry Miles 
Carol Mittlesteadt 
Mr. & Mrs. Gene Morris 
Betty Murray 
Don Newman 
Dahlia Newton 
Mary & Gudger Nichols 
Mr. & Mrs. Wynton Overstreet 
Owens Family & Cosmetic Dentistry, LLC. 
Patride Hill Farms 
Mr. & Mrs. Chuck Paysinger 
Pinnacle Industrial Inc. 
Mimi Pollock 
Shirley M. Poole 
Clara Reasonover 
Richland Garden & Art Guild 
Robert D. Massey & Associates 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Roe 
Mr. & Mrs. Keith Ryland 
Bobby & Beth Sands 
Caroline & Jack Sims 
Sue Bennett Sims 
Anne Stevenson 
Sue Stockslager 
Charles & Carolyn Thompson 
Georgia Ude  
Kathleen & Corky Wakefield 
Bob & Linda Wamble 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas White 
   

Buck $1—$99 
  

Donna Abernathy 
Mrs. Thomas Jerome Abernathy 
Aflac Pioneers 
Allen & Norma Aymett 
Neal & Donna Bass 
Teresa Beck & John Tomlinson 
Don & Mary Ann Beddingfield 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Bee 
Charles & Kitty Brewer 
Charles & Nina Brewer 
Don & Janie Brindley 
Elaine Brindley 
Robert H. Brown 
Lynne Busby 
Garfield & Roxie Carvell 
Betty & Toby Clark 
Mary Collier 
Terry & Linda Dale 
Betty Daniel 

Daniel Etheridge Computer Systems 
Mark & Lisa Davis 
Helen Farrer Durham 
Julie Eubank-Houghland 
Ralph, Tammy & Sharon Farrer 
Jim & Sandy Ferrell 
Susan Holley Fitzgibbon, Debbie Holley  
 Brown & Bobby Holley 
Jean F. Francis 
GCHS Class of 1953 
Bruce & Connie Harris 
Roger N. Hays 
Rick & Sally Heydel 
Horatio B. & Willie J. Buntin Foundation 
Barbara & Ken Hottenstein 
Charles & Jane Jenkins 
Edward Johnson  
Gladys Justin 
David Kendall 
Doris F. Latta 
Pattie F. Lester 
Randy Long 
Elizabeth & David McDow 
Nancy Whitt Marshall 
Don & Marguerite Massey 
W.P. Murrey, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. J. Clark Neaves, Jr. 
Danny & Claudia Nichols  
Pulaski Bar Association  
Nancy Randolph 
Laura Jane Reynolds 
Jane Lee & Mike Robertson 
Fay Robinson 
Morton & Barbara Rudd 
Bill & Maureen Schuster 
Beth Speer 
Ron Story 
Mart Stovall 
Keith & Angie Sutton 
Mrs. Fred Tarkington 
Frances Wiseman 
Carol Yancey 
Mary Katherine Yokley 
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Young 



 

Main Branch: 

122 South 2nd St. 

Pulaski, TN 38478 

(931)363-2720 

FAX: (931) 424-7032 

Giles County Public Library 

www.gilescountylibrary.org 
glibrary@gilescountylibrary.org 

Monday: 10:00 - 7:00 

Tuesday: 10:00 - 7:00 

Wednesday: 10:00- 5:00 

Thursday: CLOSED 

Friday: 10:00 - 5:00 

Saturday: 10:00 - 4:00 

Sunday: 1:00 - 5:00 

Elkton Branch: 

110 Main Street 

Elkton, TN 38455 

(931)468-2506 

Monday: 8:00 - 4:30, closed 12:00-12:30 

Tuesday: 8:00-4:30, closed 12:00-12:30  

Wednesday: 8:00-4:30 , closed 12:00-12:30  

Thursday: 8:00-4:30 , closed 12:00-12:30  

Friday, Saturday, Sunday: CLOSED 

Lynnville Branch: 

105 Mill Street 

Lynnville, TN 38472 
(931)527-0707 

Monday:  10:00 - 5:00 

Tuesday: 12:00 - 7:00 

Wednesday: 10:00 - 5:00 

Thursday: 12:00 - 7:00 

Friday: 10:00-5:00 (During Renovation) 

Saturday: CLOSED 

Sunday: CLOSED 

NON PROFIT ORG. 
U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 
PERMIT NO. 208 

PULASKI, TN 38478 

Notice: 
To keep up with technology, the library is offering the newsletter by email as well as in hard 

copy. If you would prefer to receive your newsletter by email, please contact us at  

glibrary@gilescountylibrary.org; put “Newsletter” in the subject of the email. The newsletter  

can also be accessed on our website, www.gilescountylibrary.org. 

        Donation Form 
Giles County Public Library 

 In Memory of: ______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 In Honor of: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
                         Birthday            Christmas             Other:________________ 
      My donation/memorial  is to be used for: 
                Books DVDs Periodicals Programs General Library  Funds     
 
     Given By: ____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
     Address: _____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
     Date: ______/______/______                Amount Given: $_________._______ 
 
      Send Acknowledgement Card to: 
          Name: ____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
          Address: __________________________________________________________________________________________  

mailto:glibrary@bellsouth.com

